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Cycleway Construction 

The Crescent, Beecroft 

Dear Householder / Business Operators 

Mack Civil on behalf of Hornsby City Council, will be constructing a shared pedestrian / 
cycleway path between Beecroft Community Centre and Cheltenham Railway 
Station. 

Works are programmed to be completed in four stages:

• Stage 1: Between Beecroft Community Centre and The Crescent (through 
Beecroft Village Green Park) 

• Stage 2: The Crescent (between Kirkham Street and Murray Road) 

• Stage 3: The Crescent (between Murray Road and Cheltenham Road) 

• Stage 4: Behind Beecroft Lawn Tennis Club connecting to The Crescent 
 
 

PROJECT UPDATE 

Works were scheduled to commence late March 2022, however due to adverse 

weather conditions experienced, Stage One (1) continues to be inaccessible to 

commence. Works have now been reorganised to commence in Stage Three (3), 

working back towards Stage One (1). Works in Stage Three (3) will commence the 

week of Monday 23rd May 2022, weather permitting. Construction is scheduled for 

completion by late 2022.  

Works will occur between 7:00am and 5:00pm Monday to Friday, and 7:00am to 

1:00pm on Saturday (as required). Affected residents and businesses will be advised if 

work needs to occur outside of these hours. 

This work may be noisy at times, however, every effort will be made to minimise the 

impact to residents and businesses. 

To facilitate the various work activities, changed traffic and pedestrian conditions will 

apply, including full detours. Please note that full detours will only be implemented during 

construction hours, and the road will be reinstated after hours for normal use. Motorists 

and Pedestrians are asked to assist and comply with these changed conditions and any 

directions provided by Traffic Controllers employed for your safety. 
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If entrances to parking spaces are hindered because of required work activities, affected 

properties will be provided advanced notice prior to works to make alternative 

arrangements. Pedestrian access to and from properties will be maintained at all times. 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused during the construction of these 

improvements.  

The detour setup on The Crescent between The Promenade to Cheltenham Road will 

be amended during school drop off and pick up hours to facilitate vehicles turning right 

from The Promenade into the Crescent as we understand this route is highly used during 

school drop off and pick up hours to access Cheltenham Road.  

Should you have any concerns regarding these works, Senior Project Manager, Gordon 

Butt can be contacted on 0424 136 386 or info@mackcivil.com.au  

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation 

 

 

Regards 

Gordon Butt 

Senior Project Manager 

Location Map 

 

  

mailto:info@mackcivil.com.au


 

 

 

 

 

www.mackcivil.com.au 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

www.mackcivil.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 


